
April 23, 2018 

Dear Parents, 

This spring (beginning of May), the third grade class will take the  

M-Step state testing on the computers.  For student practice, your 

child can log on to ​https://wbte.drcedirect.com/MI/portals/mi/​.   

 

Once logging in, here are further directions. 

 

1. Click on the ​M-Step Online Tools Training​. 
2. Then, click on the ​Sample Item Sets​.  
3. Go to ​Grade 3​ and you will see two choices.   

4. You can click on ​Mathematics​ or ​English Language Arts​.   

5. For the ELA portion, your user name will be ​ela3samp​ and the 

password will be ​test1234​.  For the mathematics portion, your 

user name will be ​math3samp​ and the password will be ​test1234​. 

 

If you have any questions, please let us know.  Thank you for your 

continued support! 

Sincerely, 

Mrs. Crouch and Mr. Rebman 

https://wbte.drcedirect.com/MI/portals/mi/





